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WEEK 2 :  JULY 1 1 - 15

MUSIC WEEK

     Our second week of camp was amazing! We are getting to know your kids

so much better, and what a rewarding experience this is! We love your kids so

much. We have been learning more about God's steadfast love for us as we

practice steadfast love for your children. We pray that the love we provide

plants good seeds in your kids. Our hope is that they learn how to receive

love so that they in turn may share love with others.

If you haven't registered your kids yet for next week or the week after, you

can still do so at www.timothypc.com/camp

Dear Parents and Campers,

Y O U T H  C A M P
     We began the first week of youth camp this

week.  They had an awesome time of playing

games, going bowling, getting each other

soaked at the zoo splash pad, and more. They

have also discovered their inner actors through

practicing scenes from the musical Godspell. 

       Youth is a time where kids are making the

transition from childhood to adolescence. They

are gaining an individual identity and learning

who they are. The most important thing for

them is to feel a community of peers and

mentors who affirm them and support them. We

are here to help them in this journey!



K I N D E R  &
K I D S  C A M P
     Music week was a blast amongst the kids who joyfully danced

to the rhythm, sang their hearts out and worked together to bring

the musical, Godspell, to life. Thanks to the dedication and

perseverance of all the counsellors, a seemingly impossible

fantasy became a heartwarming reality. We sincerely hope all the

parents and guardians enjoyed the show!

    All throughout the week, the kids were taught bible stories of

God's love through Pastor James and successfully memorized

another bible verse. From Monday to Friday, music week was

filled to the brim with exciting field trips, good food and games

to enjoy in the beautiful sunlight. 

    Starting off with a small excursion to the park the first day

back from the weekend, followed by a laughter-filled trip to the

pool the very next day, both campers and counsellors made many

precious memories in the sun. 

    To satisfy the children's thirst for knowledge, on Thursday, we

took a trip to the Toronto Zoo! The kids adored meeting the

friendly zoo animals and were fascinated by new creatures they

discovered, with a refreshing trip to the splash pad!

    While preparing for Godspell and going on field trips as a

community, the kids were brought together in harmony through

God's love.


